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Roy Wong - RE: Preferred Project Report for MP 10_0023 MOD 3, Bulk excavation Basement -
Barangaroo South
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From: "LOUGHLIN, CASSANDRA" <CASSANDRA.LOUGHLIN@sydneywater.com.au>
To: "'roy.wong@planning.nsw.gov.au"" <roy.wong@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 3/7/2012 09:25
Subject: RE: Preferred Project Report for MP 10_0023 MOD 3, Bulk excavation Basement -

Barangaroo South

Hi Roy,

Our comments regarding water and wastewater servicing of the site remain the same. We will continue to
work with the developer and further assess the impact of the development when they apply for a Section 73

Certificate.
Kind regards

Cassie

Cassie Loughlin | Senior Strategic Projects Officer

Urban Growth Strategy | Sydney Water

Level 6, 1 Smith Street Parramatta 2150

PO Box 399 Parramatta NSW 2124

T 8849 5243

cassandra.loughlin@sydneywater.com.au | sydneywater.com.au

From: -Roy Wong [mailto:Roy.Wong@planning.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 29 February 2012 3:30 PM
To: SCHAEPER, NORBERT

Cc: Kate MacDonald
Subject: Preferred Project Report for MP 10_0023 MOD 3, Bulk excavation Basement Barangaroo South

Re: Submission of PPR for review by Sydney Water Corporation

Hello Norbert,

Please find the Preferred Project Report (PPR) for the abovementioned application attached to this e-mail for
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